
ASSOCIATE VICE PRESIDENT

HEALTH AFFAIRS

(213) 224-7047   
October 30, 1987

Joshua Lederberg, Ph.D.
President
The Rockefeller University
1230 York Avenue
New York, New York 10021

Dear Dr. Lederberg:

Springer-Verlag, New York, will soon be sending you your copy of our
book Medicine: Preserving the Passion.

Your essay is a significant contribution, and we are grateful to you
for it. We believe that your comments and our observations resulting
from interviews with more than 600 physicians will prove an
inspiration to medical students, residents, and clinicians.

We hope that you will be pleased with the book, and, if you are, that
you will be able to encourage others to read it. With your copy go
our warm good wishes.

Sincerely,

Phit R. Manning, M.D.
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Lois DeBakey, Ph.D. “
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